
 

 

September 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award 
Scheme at Thirsk School & Sixth Form College. 

The annual charge as previously explained for this year will be:-   
 
Bronze - £55.00 
Silver - £55.00 
Gold - £55.00 

Please log onto ParentPay at www.parentpay.com. If you are unable to access 
ParentPay, please contact the Finance Office.  The annual charge should be paid for via 
ParentPay. 

If you consent for your child to enrol on the Scheme, you will need to sign the consent 
form. 
 
If you require any further information, please do contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr G Pentland 
Duke of Edinburgh Leader 

http://mail.thirskschool.org/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=thirskschool.org&u=stuart.mason&url=http://www.parentpay.com&urlHash=3.882674324123344E269#_blank

